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We are a Values school - This half term’s value is: Truthfulness. 

Please see our website for Home/ school values based activities! 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Welcome back to the summer term-how quickly the year is going! 
 

Cool School of the week! Tune in and listen to the Bay all next week at 7.50am to 

hear our 2 minute interviews with Danny. We have also been informed that the 
photos taken will be posted on their Facebook and Twitter pages on each day of 

broadcast! 
 

Change to school Term dates for 2017/18:  

Please note that we have changed our Autumn term dates for 2017 following 
notifications that John Ruskin, UVHS and Millom schools have already done this. The 

Autumn Term will now start on Wednesday, 6th September, 2017 and end on 
Tuesday, 19th December, 2017. All other dates remain the same.  

 
Potential earlier start to Breakfast Club: We are currently looking into our 

extended provision and the viability of possibly being able to offer Breakfast Club 
from 7 am.  Subsequently, as this would be used by families within our community 

and perhaps wider afield, we would be grateful if you would let us know your views 

by completing and returning the slip, which your child should have brought home 
today. Please feel free to share this enquiry so we can see if it would be supported. 

Many thanks-we will keep you informed. 
 

Trainee teachers in Class 1: We are pleased to welcome Mr Bell and Mr Wade 
who will be completing their teaching practice with us this term. They will be 

working with Mr Knaggs and Mrs Hull within Class 1. 
 

Family Disco: To help to raise funds towards their forthcoming residential trip, 
Class 3 are organising a family fun night at the Victory Hall on Friday, 12th May, 

2017 from 6.30-9.30pm. All will be welcome and there will be a disco, a bar and 
various refreshments on offer.  Tickets will be on sale soon and will also be available 

on the door. Save the day and come and join us-it will be fun! 
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Uniform: Apologies for the delay in sharing our new uniform for September. We 

are waiting for Identity to provide the new designs so we can let you see them.  
 
Extra School Activities:  
Breakfast Club   Daily  8-8.50am  £3.00 per session 

After School Club   Daily  3.30-6pm  £6.50 per session 
Play Club            Tuesday  3.30-4.30pm  (Rec-Yr. 2)    
Multiskills     Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm £1 per session 

Tag Rugby Club (Yr. 3-6)        Tuesday       3.30-4.30pm Limited places     
Football Practice   Wednesday 3.30-4.30pm by invitation 

Mrs GK Reading Club  Daily as arranged per class Dinnertimes 
Mrs GK’s Pastel Club (Class 3) Thursday     3.30-4.30pm  Limited places, from 18/5   
 

Dates for your diary: 
01.05.17    Bank Holiday 

02.05.17-05.05.17   Week 1 Dinner menu 
08-12.05.17    SATS week 

12.05.17    Family Disco 6.30pm, Victory Hall 
07.06.17    Summer Play 
16.06.17    BSA Summer Gala 

21-23.06.17    Class 3 Residential 
12.07.17    Provisional Sports Day (weather dependant) 

20.07.17    Leavers Service in church at 2pm 
 
Furness Primary Schools Cross Country Relays are being held on 4th May for Years 3 & 

4, and 11th May for Years 5 & 6 at St Bernard’s School, Barrow from 4.15pm.  If your child 
is interested in competing please let school know. 

 

Mrs J Graham-Kevan  


